
 
 
 
 

Lakewood Township Municipal Utilities Authority 
Notice of Award of Contract 

Resolution No. 19-56 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lakewood Township Municipal Utilities Authority on June  4, 2019 
ratified a contract pursuant to a declared  emergency under the provisions of N.J.S.A. 40A:11-6 and 
N.J.A.C. 5:34-6.1.  The contract is for the Rehabilitation and New Pump Setting  for Well No. 9, with a 
stated amount of $31,000. The contractor is Steffen Drilling, LLC  PO Box 278, Glasboro, NJ.  The contract 
is effective immediately and shall not exceed 6 months in duration.  A resolution and contract are on file 
and available for public inspection in the office of the Lakewood Township M.U.A. at 390 New 
Hampshire Avenue, Lakewood, New Jersey during regular business hours.  

 


